
              

 
 

 
January 28, 2020 
 
Virginia Sung  
CEO 
USA Table Tennis  
4065 Sinton Road, Suite 120 
Colorado Springs, CO  80907 
 
 
Dear Virginia, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the USOPC Sport Performance Team has approved the USA 
Table Tennis Athlete Selection Procedures for the 2020 Olympic Games as amended January 27, 
2020. 
 
USA Table Tennis shall be responsible to justify the language and the criteria in the procedures, 
and any selection decision made pursuant to these procedures and to defend that decision for any 
complaint, including arbitration, that may arise as a result of the selection process. 
 
Attached please find the final approved copy of your selection procedures. 
 
We look forward to assisting you in your preparations for the Games.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Justin Rogers 
Associate Director, Sport Performance 
 
cc:   Tara Profitt 
 Sean O’Neill 

Lance Williams 
 


